
Laboratory:
WearCheck USA
501 Madison Ave. 
Cary, NC 27513
USA

Ship To:
CITY OF GREENSBORO
401 PATTON AVE - BUILDING H
GREENSBORO, NC 27406
US

2 7 4 0 6

  Carton Contents:
10 x Sample Bottles
10 x Sample Mailers
10 x Sample Information Forms (SIFs)
SIF# WC0887346 to WC0887355

W C - F L E E T

scan to track samples from this carton and/or to manage these sample kits

 231284
 CARTON ID

place on return shipping box

ID# 231284

keep for your records  * THESE LABELS PEEL OFF *

ID# 231284

scan to track carton/samples

Customer:

Shipped:

https://wcoa.de?m=tc&c=231284&p=3636
CID:231284
https://wcoa.de?m=tc&c=231284&p=3636


!

: CITGRE01
MINE: MOB1FLEET
COORDINATOR:

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT NUMBER:
COMPONENT (Circle One): Engine / Transmission / Gearbox / Hydraulic

System
Differential / Final Drive / Planetary / Steering / Other

LOCATION (Circle One): Left / Right / Front / Rear / Center

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

HOUR METER READING: ______________ Hours

SAMPLE TAKEN BY:

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0887346

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-011Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0887346

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0887346

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2519405&p=3636&sn=WC0887346
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2519405&p=3636&sn=WC0887346
SN:WC0887346


!

: CITGRE01
MINE: MOB1FLEET
COORDINATOR:

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT NUMBER:
COMPONENT (Circle One): Engine / Transmission / Gearbox / Hydraulic

SystemDifferential / Final Drive / Planetary / Steering / Other

LOCATION (Circle One): Left / Right / Front / Rear / Center

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

HOUR METER READING: ______________ Hours

SAMPLE TAKEN BY:

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0887347

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-011Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0887347

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0887347

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2519406&p=5518&sn=WC0887347
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2519406&p=5518&sn=WC0887347
SN:WC0887347


!

: CITGRE01
MINE: MOB1FLEET
COORDINATOR:

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT NUMBER:
COMPONENT (Circle One): Engine / Transmission / Gearbox / Hydraulic

SystemDifferential / Final Drive / Planetary / Steering / Other

LOCATION (Circle One): Left / Right / Front / Rear / Center

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

HOUR METER READING: ______________ Hours

SAMPLE TAKEN BY:

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0887348

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-011Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0887348

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0887348

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2519407&p=420&sn=WC0887348
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2519407&p=420&sn=WC0887348
SN:WC0887348


!

: CITGRE01
MINE: MOB1FLEET
COORDINATOR:

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT NUMBER:
COMPONENT (Circle One): Engine / Transmission / Gearbox / Hydraulic

SystemDifferential / Final Drive / Planetary / Steering / Other

LOCATION (Circle One): Left / Right / Front / Rear / Center

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

HOUR METER READING: ______________ Hours

SAMPLE TAKEN BY:

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0887349

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-011Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0887349

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0887349

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2519408&p=943&sn=WC0887349
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2519408&p=943&sn=WC0887349
SN:WC0887349


!

: CITGRE01
MINE: MOB1FLEET
COORDINATOR:

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT NUMBER:
COMPONENT (Circle One): Engine / Transmission / Gearbox / Hydraulic

SystemDifferential / Final Drive / Planetary / Steering / Other

LOCATION (Circle One): Left / Right / Front / Rear / Center

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

HOUR METER READING: ______________ Hours

SAMPLE TAKEN BY:

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0887350

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-011Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0887350

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0887350

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2519409&p=1512&sn=WC0887350
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2519409&p=1512&sn=WC0887350
SN:WC0887350


!

: CITGRE01
MINE: MOB1FLEET
COORDINATOR:

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT NUMBER:
COMPONENT (Circle One): Engine / Transmission / Gearbox / Hydraulic

SystemDifferential / Final Drive / Planetary / Steering / Other

LOCATION (Circle One): Left / Right / Front / Rear / Center

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

HOUR METER READING: ______________ Hours

SAMPLE TAKEN BY:

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0887351

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-011Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0887351

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0887351

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2519410&p=412&sn=WC0887351
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2519410&p=412&sn=WC0887351
SN:WC0887351


!

: CITGRE01
MINE: MOB1FLEET
COORDINATOR:

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT NUMBER:
COMPONENT (Circle One): Engine / Transmission / Gearbox / Hydraulic

SystemDifferential / Final Drive / Planetary / Steering / Other

LOCATION (Circle One): Left / Right / Front / Rear / Center

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

HOUR METER READING: ______________ Hours

SAMPLE TAKEN BY:

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0887352

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-011Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0887352

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0887352

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2519411&p=6895&sn=WC0887352
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2519411&p=6895&sn=WC0887352
SN:WC0887352


!

: CITGRE01
MINE: MOB1FLEET
COORDINATOR:

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT NUMBER:
COMPONENT (Circle One): Engine / Transmission / Gearbox / Hydraulic

SystemDifferential / Final Drive / Planetary / Steering / Other

LOCATION (Circle One): Left / Right / Front / Rear / Center

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

HOUR METER READING: ______________ Hours

SAMPLE TAKEN BY:

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0887353

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-011Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0887353

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0887353

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2519412&p=4772&sn=WC0887353
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2519412&p=4772&sn=WC0887353
SN:WC0887353


!

: CITGRE01
MINE: MOB1FLEET
COORDINATOR:

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT NUMBER:
COMPONENT (Circle One): Engine / Transmission / Gearbox / Hydraulic

SystemDifferential / Final Drive / Planetary / Steering / Other

LOCATION (Circle One): Left / Right / Front / Rear / Center

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

HOUR METER READING: ______________ Hours

SAMPLE TAKEN BY:

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0887354

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-011Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0887354

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0887354

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2519413&p=1794&sn=WC0887354
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2519413&p=1794&sn=WC0887354
SN:WC0887354


!

: CITGRE01
MINE: MOB1FLEET
COORDINATOR:

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT NUMBER:
COMPONENT (Circle One): Engine / Transmission / Gearbox / Hydraulic

SystemDifferential / Final Drive / Planetary / Steering / Other

LOCATION (Circle One): Left / Right / Front / Rear / Center

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

HOUR METER READING: ______________ Hours

SAMPLE TAKEN BY:

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0887355

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-011Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0887355

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0887355

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2519414&p=7021&sn=WC0887355
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2519414&p=7021&sn=WC0887355
SN:WC0887355


Laboratory:
WearCheck USA
501 Madison Ave. 
Cary, NC 27513
USA

Ship To:
CITY OF GREENSBORO
401 PATTON AVE - BUILDING H
GREENSBORO, NC 27406
US 2 7 4 0 6

  Carton Contents:
10 x Sample Bottles
10 x Sample Mailers
10 x Sample Information Forms (SIFs)
SIF# WC0887356 to WC0887365

W C - F L E E T

scan to track samples from this carton and/or to manage these sample kits

 231285
 CARTON ID

place on return shipping box

ID# 231285

keep for your records  * THESE LABELS PEEL OFF *

ID# 231285

scan to track carton/samples

Customer:

Shipped:

https://wcoa.de?m=tc&c=231285&p=3718
CID:231285
https://wcoa.de?m=tc&c=231285&p=3718


!

: CITGRE01
MINE: MOB1FLEET
COORDINATOR:

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT NUMBER:
COMPONENT (Circle One): Engine / Transmission / Gearbox / Hydraulic

SystemDifferential / Final Drive / Planetary / Steering / Other

LOCATION (Circle One): Left / Right / Front / Rear / Center

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

HOUR METER READING: ______________ Hours

SAMPLE TAKEN BY:

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0887356

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-011Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0887356

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0887356

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2519415&p=3718&sn=WC0887356
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2519415&p=3718&sn=WC0887356
SN:WC0887356


!

: CITGRE01
MINE: MOB1FLEET
COORDINATOR:

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT NUMBER:
COMPONENT (Circle One): Engine / Transmission / Gearbox / Hydraulic

SystemDifferential / Final Drive / Planetary / Steering / Other

LOCATION (Circle One): Left / Right / Front / Rear / Center

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

HOUR METER READING: ______________ Hours

SAMPLE TAKEN BY:

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0887357

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-011Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0887357

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0887357

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2519416&p=3614&sn=WC0887357
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2519416&p=3614&sn=WC0887357
SN:WC0887357


!

: CITGRE01
MINE: MOB1FLEET
COORDINATOR:

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT NUMBER:
COMPONENT (Circle One): Engine / Transmission / Gearbox / Hydraulic

SystemDifferential / Final Drive / Planetary / Steering / Other

LOCATION (Circle One): Left / Right / Front / Rear / Center

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

HOUR METER READING: ______________ Hours

SAMPLE TAKEN BY:

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0887358

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-011Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0887358

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0887358

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2519417&p=4841&sn=WC0887358
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2519417&p=4841&sn=WC0887358
SN:WC0887358


!

: CITGRE01
MINE: MOB1FLEET
COORDINATOR:

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT NUMBER:
COMPONENT (Circle One): Engine / Transmission / Gearbox / Hydraulic

SystemDifferential / Final Drive / Planetary / Steering / Other

LOCATION (Circle One): Left / Right / Front / Rear / Center

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

HOUR METER READING: ______________ Hours

SAMPLE TAKEN BY:

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0887359

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-011Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0887359

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0887359

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2519418&p=221&sn=WC0887359
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2519418&p=221&sn=WC0887359
SN:WC0887359


!

: CITGRE01
MINE: MOB1FLEET
COORDINATOR:

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT NUMBER:
COMPONENT (Circle One): Engine / Transmission / Gearbox / Hydraulic

SystemDifferential / Final Drive / Planetary / Steering / Other

LOCATION (Circle One): Left / Right / Front / Rear / Center

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

HOUR METER READING: ______________ Hours

SAMPLE TAKEN BY:

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0887360

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-011Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0887360

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0887360

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2519419&p=568&sn=WC0887360
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2519419&p=568&sn=WC0887360
SN:WC0887360


!

: CITGRE01
MINE: MOB1FLEET
COORDINATOR:

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT NUMBER:
COMPONENT (Circle One): Engine / Transmission / Gearbox / Hydraulic

SystemDifferential / Final Drive / Planetary / Steering / Other

LOCATION (Circle One): Left / Right / Front / Rear / Center

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

HOUR METER READING: ______________ Hours

SAMPLE TAKEN BY:

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0887361

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-011Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0887361

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0887361

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2519420&p=676&sn=WC0887361
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2519420&p=676&sn=WC0887361
SN:WC0887361


!

: CITGRE01
MINE: MOB1FLEET
COORDINATOR:

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT NUMBER:
COMPONENT (Circle One): Engine / Transmission / Gearbox / Hydraulic

SystemDifferential / Final Drive / Planetary / Steering / Other

LOCATION (Circle One): Left / Right / Front / Rear / Center

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

HOUR METER READING: ______________ Hours

SAMPLE TAKEN BY:

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0887362

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-011Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0887362

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0887362

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2519421&p=4202&sn=WC0887362
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2519421&p=4202&sn=WC0887362
SN:WC0887362


!

: CITGRE01
MINE: MOB1FLEET
COORDINATOR:

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT NUMBER:
COMPONENT (Circle One): Engine / Transmission / Gearbox / Hydraulic

SystemDifferential / Final Drive / Planetary / Steering / Other

LOCATION (Circle One): Left / Right / Front / Rear / Center

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

HOUR METER READING: ______________ Hours

SAMPLE TAKEN BY:

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0887363

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-011Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0887363

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0887363

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2519422&p=947&sn=WC0887363
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2519422&p=947&sn=WC0887363
SN:WC0887363


!

: CITGRE01
MINE: MOB1FLEET
COORDINATOR:

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT NUMBER:
COMPONENT (Circle One): Engine / Transmission / Gearbox / Hydraulic

SystemDifferential / Final Drive / Planetary / Steering / Other

LOCATION (Circle One): Left / Right / Front / Rear / Center

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

HOUR METER READING: ______________ Hours

SAMPLE TAKEN BY:

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0887364

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-011Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0887364

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0887364

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2519423&p=2857&sn=WC0887364
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2519423&p=2857&sn=WC0887364
SN:WC0887364


!

: CITGRE01
MINE: MOB1FLEET
COORDINATOR:

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT NUMBER:
COMPONENT (Circle One): Engine / Transmission / Gearbox / Hydraulic

SystemDifferential / Final Drive / Planetary / Steering / Other

LOCATION (Circle One): Left / Right / Front / Rear / Center

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

HOUR METER READING: ______________ Hours

SAMPLE TAKEN BY:

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0887365

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-011Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0887365

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0887365
Powered by TCPDF (www.tcpdf.org)

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2519424&p=5781&sn=WC0887365
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2519424&p=5781&sn=WC0887365
SN:WC0887365
http://www.tcpdf.org

